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Frank Bayles—President—812-579-5965 or bayles@hughes.net

Kyle Weidner—Vice-President—724-272-3733 or kylew10@hotmail.com

Tammy Adams—Secretary—812-603-8207 or gohoosiers100@yahoo.com

Tieann Blackburn—Treasurer—812-347-1590 or claud.Blackburn@cummins.com
The Club will meet at the Golden Corral on Wednesday, July 14, 2010 at 6:00 PM for dinner and 7:00 PM for the meeting.  Remember to mention that you are with The Club when you arrive to receive your 10% discount.  
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Alba Hunter—July 14
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Welcome to our new members!

Matt Marlin


We had a balance of $1084.61 in the bank.  

Ice Cream Pitch-in—Saturday July 10 at Hartsville—please contact Ruth Boyle for more information.
Road Rally—Saturday, August 14—Kyle and Steve Weidner are heading up this event.  Make sure to attend the July meeting for more information about this event.



The Club History Committee will be meeting with a date and time yet to be determined.  If anyone is interested in joining the committee, please let me know.

Somernites Cruise—Somerset, Kentucky—August 27-28th—Hotel rooms are available at the Holiday Inn Express for $90.00 plus tax.  All the rooms have two queen beds.  To place a reservation, please call the Holiday Inn Express at 606-425-4444 and request to be placed in the Hoosier Mustang Club block.  Please call me at 812-603-8207 or email me at gohoosiers100@yahoo.com with any questions.

Club Car Show—MARK YOUR CALENDAR!! August 13, 2011 The Club will be hosting its first ever car show to be held in the parking lot of the Holiday Inn located on Jonathan Moore Pike in Columbus.  Scott Barker will be serving as Chairman of the Car Show Committee, so let him know if you would be interested in volunteering.  We are going to need everyone to make this show a success.



Ritter’s Cruise-Ins-are held every Tuesday night beginning at 6:00 PM, weather permitting, until October.
Waymansville Car Show—September 11, 2010—see Bill Trimpe for more information.
Hope Cruise-In—held every Friday night in Hope, Indiana.  There are baked goods available, corn-hole tournaments, music provided by the Hauser band and a dj.
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[image: image5.png]6. The car show our club is planning for 2011 has a
confirmed date of Aug 13. Scott Barker is our car show
chairman. There will be a meeting starting to plan it after the
regular club meeting in July, here at 8:00 p.m.

7. The Indy Southside Mustang Club show was rained
out last week. It will happen this Sat. Anyone wanting to go
meet at Target parking lot at 9:00 Sat. morning.

8. Falls City Mustang Club show is next Sat. June 19.
Meet at Frank’'s shop 8:00 a.m. The pony drive is on Friday.

9. Seymour Cars & Guitars is June 26. Meet at Jay C
Store (West) parking lot in Seymour at 12:30 so we can go in as a
club and all park together.

10. The show sponsored by Bill Trimpe's church is
Sep 11.

11. July 10 is our annual Ice Cream Social at
Hartsville. Pitch in at 3:00, Ice cream/ table service/ and drinks
will be provided.

12. Madison Car Show was attended by 5 club
members and families.

13. Next Tuesday, June 15 is Mustang night at
Ritter's cruise-in. We would like to have lots of Mustangs there.
Let's even beat last years attendance.

14. Frank reported some good news about
sponsorship. Ritter's Frozen Custard is going to be a major
sponsor of our website.

15. Discussion came up on which months to donate to
Hospice and Love Chapel. It was proposed by Frank after
discussion that we give $100 each to Hospice & Love Chapel
once a year, towards end of year (Thanksgiving time). It was
seconded by Marg Bott.

16. Jim Rudicel announced that there is a car show at
Fair Oaks Mall sponsored by Centra Credit Union this Sat. Jun 12.

17. Doug Thayer announced that there is a cruise-in
every Friday night in Hope. Bake sale, corn hole tournament, d.j.
club announcements, and Hauser Band performance.

Frank Bayles proposed that we adjourn the meeting, seconded by
Jim Bott.




[image: image6.png]


 MEMBER SPOTLIGHT
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Scott Barker and his 1997 Mustang Cobra is this month’s spotlight car.  Scott purchased the “white rocket” as a hurricane Katrina salvage car back in 2006 and started working to get it ready for the 2007 race season in the NMRA (National Mustang Racing Association).  He worked on the car every night for five months in order to be ready.  The result of his perseverance, hard work, long hours and dedication was finishing six in the points in his class among 25 drivers.  After blowing up two engines in 2008, Scott made the decision to replace the Pure Street setup of a modular engine with that of a stock Lincoln.  Scott is currently competing in the UMTR (United Manual Transmission Racing Association).  He is currently first in points in the Street Stick class.  Races are held mostly in Ohio and Kentucky.  Tammy serves as his crew chief.  She helps load the trailer in preparation for races, checks the air in the tires, gets Scott onto the track and takes video of each practice and race to review later for analysis.  Scott has moved from heads up racing of the NMRA to bracket racing of the UMTR and he has never skipped a beat.  He is a racer at heart and he and Tammy truly enjoy racing and the fun that is associated with it.
